
TOWN OF SHELBURNE, MA

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 7, 2019
A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Meeting Room at Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, on November 7, 2019.
Members Present: Noah Grunberg, Eric Lucentini, Chris Macek, Joe Palmeri 
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney

Members Absent: Michael Parry, John Taylor
Guests: Wesley Rosner, Rosalind Torrey
Chair Joe Palmeri called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.
The mail consisted of two letters from the Building Inspector. One was regarding the installation of a second sign on property on Route 2 that currently has a sign for Clark’s Corvair Parts. The second letter was about a proposed solar installation on property owned by Craig Manning. Mr. Manning is in the process of applying for a Special Permit.
A motion was made by Noah, seconded by Chris, to approve the October 3 meeting minutes.


Voting in favor: Joe, Noah, Chris

Opposed: None


Abstaining: Eric
A motion was made by Chris, seconded by Noah, to approve the October 3 hearing minutes for Robert and Nan Fischlein.


Voting in favor: Joe, Noah, Chris


Opposed: None


Abstaining: Eric
At 7:30 p.m. the meeting was recessed for the purpose of a Public Hearing for Wesley Rosner.
The meeting resumed at 8:30 p.m.
At 8:31 p.m. Eric moved that the meeting be adjourned. Chris seconded this. The vote was unanimously in favor.
Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant
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